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7/13/2009

A quick correction to the information I discussed at out at our October 6 meeting:  The bored tunnel does not require 
a 12-18 month closure of SR 99, but does require a one lane closure in each direction through BST for an extended 
period of time while the north portal is constructed and until the SR 99 bores are open to traffic.  As you can imagine 
the construction traffic strategy is still pretty sketchy in that area.   
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